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Long-Term RFP Community Engagement- 
Municipal Discussion Session- April 12, 2022 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name:  Muneeb Farid 

Title:  Waste Management 

Organization:  York Region 

Email:   

Date:  May 5, 2022 

Following the Long-Term RFP Community Engagement Municipal Breakout Discussion webinar held 
on April 12, 2022, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback as 
outlined during the presentation. A copy of the presentation as well as a recording of the session that 
includes an overview of the feedback request, can be accessed from the engagement webpage. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by May 10, 2022.  

 
Topic Feedback 

What questions do you have related to 
Ontario’s emerging electricity needs?   
What more do you need to know 
about the procurement process? 

It would be helpful to have some details on the pricing 
model that is being considered for new projects to 
compare against what has been offered in past contracts 
and to assess feasibility of proposed new projects. 

How can the IESO support municipalities to 
ensure timelines associated with the 
procurement process are achieved? 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

Feedback Form 

https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Long-Term-RFP-Community-Engagement
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Topic Feedback 

What information will municipalities need 
to support:  

• external inquiries (e.g. from 
potential proponents)  

• internal decision making processes 
(e.g. permitting) 

What is the best way to deliver this 
information? 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

What are some of the 
barriers/opportunities that proponents 
may encounter in gaining municipal 
support? What are some strategies to 
foster the opportunities and/or 
reduce barriers? 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

General Comments/Feedback 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the webinar. I’m interested to know what IESO’s plans 
are to work with existing partners who already have power purchase agreements in place, to 
optimize and leverage existing infrastructure, in addition to procuring new electricity projects to meet 
the province’s electricity deficit? 
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